
Xylem Water Solutions – Flygt Products, USA 
 
Barrie Hamm 
Sales Engineer 
 
4965 Eisenhauer Rd, Suite 102, Windcrest, TX 78218 
Tel 210.648.9101 Fax 210.648.9102 

February 4, 2025 
 
Mr. Gray Lahrman 
City of Dripping Springs 
511 Mercer Street,  
Dripping Springs, TX 78620 
 
Dear Sir:  
 
This letter will serve as certification that Xylem, Inc. (formally ITT) – Flygt Products is the sole 
supplier for Flygt Products including pumps, mixers, replacement parts and accessories in the 
Central Texas area including Hays County and Dripping Springs.  Our direct sales territory also 
includes the following surrounding counties: Travis, Bastrop, Bexar, Blanco, Burnet, Caldwell, 
Comal and Guadalupe.    
 
We also have three direct offices in Texas for Sales and Service. The closest factory authorized 
service facility to Dripping Springs is at 4965 Eisenhauer Rd Suite 102, Windcrest (San 
Antonio), TX.  Your sales representative is myself, Barrie Hamm; Sales Engineer and Alex 
Whritenour; Aftermarket Sales. Anthony Stone is your Regional Service Manager also. 
 
The other authorized service locations are the Dallas facility at 2310 McDaniel Dr., Carrollton, 
TX  75006; and Corpus Christi facility at 2029 N. Lexington Boulevard, Corpus Christi, TX 
78409.  Between these three Texas offices, we are the Flygt sole supplier for the Central Texas 
including the following municipalities and their surrounding counties; Dallas-Fort Worth 
Metroplex, Killen, Austin, San Antonio, Cuero, Fredericksburg, Kerrville, San Angelo, Eagle 
Pass, Del Rio, Laredo, McAllen, Brownsville, Corpus Christi and Bastrop. 
 
Your Field Service Techs are Roland Contreras and David Martinez. Our standard service truck 
is a Shop-on-Wheels service truck with crane available for service calls. The Branch Manager 
for the San Antonio office is Gesner Jackson who can be reached at the (210) 648-9101. 
 
Should you require additional information or have any questions about this matter please 
contact us at (210) 648-9101 or directly on my cell phone at (361) 500-8547. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barrie Hamm 


